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Carl Stott

From: Mark Pickrell <Mark.Pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 February 2022 14:09
To: Carl Stott
Subject: RE: Leconfield Road, Nanpantan - P/20/2199/2

Carl, 
 
Updated LCC comments were received 11th feb and report updated this morning to reflect. 
 
In final stages of confirmation before publishing on the basis of HoTs not including any education conts. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Pickrell 
Principal Planning Officer – Strategic Development 
Mobile: 07852720913 
Email: mark.pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk 
 

From: Carl Stott <carl.stott@nineteen47.co.uk>  
Sent: 14 February 2022 13:57 
To: Mark Pickrell <Mark.Pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Leconfield Road, Nanpantan - P/20/2199/2 
 
Mark 
 
I note the attached consultation response has been submitted by LCC, dated 9th February 2022, which 
determines that no education contribution is required in association with the proposed development, 
presumably given greater capacity at schools given the passage of time since the original calculation a 
year ago.  Can you please confirm that this will be addressed in the Heads of Terms and supersedes the 
earlier requirement for a contribution of £89,558.76? 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carl Stott 
Director 
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